
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 5 had a wonderful trip to The Houses of 
Parliament on Wednesday.  It was a long day, 
starting at 7.30am and arriving back at 
6.30pm.  They all enjoyed the visit and their 
behaviour was impeccable. 
 
The children were all looking very smart for 
their school photos on Wednesday and 
Thursday.  You should of all received your 
photos by the end of today, should you not 
have, then please contact Mrs Corbett on the 
main school telephone number. 
 
The Governors have been busy, meeting twice 
this week, more information will follow. 
 
I would like to wish you all a good weekend. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 4th October 
School Spooky Lunch 
Thursday 8th November 
Open Day – 9.30-11.00 and 5.30-7.00pm 

9658Ol  
 

                       

    

    
        

 

    

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

‘ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

    Friday 28th September, 2018

 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Harvey, Jayla, William and Carla in Year 3 

Abbie, Naomi, Millie and Theo in Year 4 
Nyasha, Ethan, Katiemay and Logan in Year 5 
Ella, Serena, Cameron and Taeja-Renee in Year 6 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

ASH (KS2): 97% & MAPLE (KS1): 99% 
Well done to Ash & Maple class! 

 
Parents Evening is on Wednesday 

24th October, 3.30pm – 7pm 
Letters will follow 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Mia in Sycamore, Dylan in Hazel, Ali in Cedar 
Demetri and Lucas in Pine, 
Evan in Larch, Mason in Elm 

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

Each child who achieves 100% attendance weekly, will receive a 
raffle ticket that will be drawn in assembly every Friday morning.  
This week’s KS2 Assembly, Kayde in Cedar Class was the lucky girl 

to win the prize, and Thomas in KS1 was also this week’s lucky 
winner. 

COMING SOON 
 
In the next few weeks, we will be launching our new 

school communication app. You will be able to 
receive newsletters, letters, messages and also pay 

for dinner money and school trips, and  lots of other 
features, more information will follow. 

All Reception children will be going home with a Free Story Book  
called “Little Monkey”, donated by The Book Trust Reading Charity. 
 
 We hope you enjoy reading this book with your child. 




